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HELP! HELP! HELP! 

Ever thought you 

would like to have the 

chance to name our 

state show?  Well, now 

is the time!!  We are 

currently taking any 

and all suggestions for 

the next theme and 

name, for our show in 

2009.  We thought it 

would be fun to hear 

from the membership 

what they thought the 

show should be named.  

Send me your thoughts 

and we will have fun 

choosing the best 

suited name.  You can 

either email me at 

reneejmeyers@yahoo.com, 

or send to me at 9494 N 

900 E, New Carlisle, IN  

46552.  We look for-

ward to hearing from 

you. 

 

Renee Meyers 

Show Chair 2009 

Seeking Suggestions fro State Show 2009 Spring Show Wrap-up 
Thanks go to Steve Sullivan for chair-

ing the Spring Show at Peru this year. 

Every one had a great time and this was a 

new market for us as well. 

An auction took place with many nice 

items up for bids. I think this was the larg-

est auction going except for the State Show 

during the past year. 

This was also a membership meeting 

with an election of new officers which are 

listed on the insert. 


